Town Council Report
Communications and Public Relations Committee Report

August 14, 2020

The Committee has not met since the last meeting held June 29™. We look forward to coming together
safely as soon as it is possible. For the present time, there are no plans for town community activities.

Respectfully submitted,

Carol Stevenson, Chairman



